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Howdy Neighbors…

This month’s PRNC General Meeting on Wednesday, October 31, will feature an
“open mic” night to catch up with what the PRNC is doing, fill you in on the progress of
projects and upcoming ideas, and give us a chance to hear from you. We’re also
crossing our fingers that our Richmond City Council representative, Cesar Zepeda, will
be there to answer questions — he has a busy schedule that week, but we know he’ll
try his best to squeeze us in, if he can.

DUMPY NEWS
We just hosted our second free Dumpster Day last week, and community response
was, once again, very enthusiastic. Business, as they say, was very brisk. We had a line
of cars waiting before gates opened at 8 a.m., and it stayed steady until nearly closing
at noon.

We are extremely pleased to have this Autumn date in addition to our in early Spring
Dumpster Day. Given the great response, we hope to continue the tradition into 2025.

Thanks to those who got together with neighbors to help consolidate trash runs (it really
kept the number of cars to a manageable level), and also thank you to those who took
time to grab dumped items on your block and tidy up the streets!

Also a huge thank you to one enterprising resident who, after his own Dumpster trip,
picked up trash from around Washington Elementary and the traffic margins of Cutting
Avenue and brought the bag to our Dumpster! This, friends, is why Point Richmond is
such an amazing place to live!

Incidentally, for the first time since we began Dumpster Day years ago, we asked for
donations from those dropping off, and thanks to our our generous neighbors we
collected several hundred dollars. To everyone who donated, THANK YOU! The funds
will be used for our Spring and Summer neighborhood beatification projects, so you’ll
see your money put to good use in The Point next year.

A HIDDEN WORLD IN POINT RICHMOND?
Neighbors Mat and Angelia Hunnicut are at it again with their annual haunted Halloween
happening!
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The AMAZING handmade and lovingly crafted haunted house is a neighborhood
treasure and can be seen nightly through Halloween at 126 Buena Vista Avenue (at
Montana and up the hill from PRAM).

This labor of love, including the driveway and backyard, is fun in daylight, but it’s best
seen from sunset to 8:45 pm, when it’s fully animated and lit up to its full glory.

Beware: the creatures they have discovered might just be hungry… So stay on your
toes!

Have a fun Fall season, and be mindful of your candy intake — after all, we want to
keep our svelt ghoulish figures.

We hope to see you on Wednesday, October 30th, at 7:30 pm!

Philip Rosenthal

President – Point RichmondNeighborhood Council

The PRNC and LUDRC are advisory-only capacity and cannot approve or deny anything beyond "Recommendations for Development" to

the City of Richmond. Our role is to mitigate conflict at the local level.

Join Our Next Meeting

The next Point Richmond Neighborhood Council meeting is
Wednesday, October 30, 2024; 7:30 PM

via Zoom

Join Zoom Meeting
By web: CLICK HERE

By phone: (408) 638 0968  — Meeting ID:833 3260 8561 — Passcode: 786683
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